
March 2016 

Early Closure Today (added 31.03.17) 
 

Our Easter Service takes place this morning at 9.30am, hopefully in Stonelaw Church but if the 
weather is dreadful for the walk there and back we may need to have the service in school. 
Parents, keep an eye on our Twitter feed for updates. Follow us @calderwoodslc. The school 
also closes early today at 2.30pm for our Spring Break and we wish you a happy and restful 
holiday with your families. We will see you back at Calderwood on Tuesday 18th April. 

 
Pyjama Day (added 31.03.17) 
 

The whole school looked snug as a bug yesterday for our pyjama day to raise funds for the 
Disasters Emergency Committee and for their work in East Africa dealing with the famine there. 
Thanks to your generosity, we raised over £800 to help in this humanitarian crisis! Thank you so 
much for your support and for getting involved. 

 
Easter Disco (added 31.03.17) 
 

The children had a ball last night at the Parent Council Easter Disco. It was wonderful to see so 
many children, parents and staff celebrating the end of term together. Thank you to all involved in 
organising the event for your tireless commitment to our fabulous school community. 

 
The Big Pedal (added 31.03.17) 
 

Today sees the last day of our Big Pedal challenge. Thank you to all the parents and carers who 
have supported the children in cycling or scooting to school in the last 2 weeks. The Health and 
Wellbeing Leadership group will be tallying our results and we can let you know after the holidays 
how we did as a school.  

 
Living Eggs in Primary 1 (added 17.03.17) 
 

Primary 1 have been showing their nurturing side, taking care of 9 Living Eggs in Room 3 since 
Monday. All the eggs have now hatched and there are 9 gorgeous, happy and healthy wee 
chicks. Take a look at the children's blog of their experience so far in the Quick Links on the 
homepage or by clicking HERE.  

 
Crocus Tea Success (added 13.03.17) 
 

Room 8 raised a whopping £310.85 to help eridcate Polio in developing countries. And they 
didn't only raise money, they raised awareness of this disease across our school community. 
Congratulations children on a fantastic social enterprise and thank you to Mrs MacKillop, Mrs 
Bloomer and Mrs Kirkland for their support and guidance.  

 
Family Quiz Night (added 10.03.17) 
 

Our wonderful Parent Council hosted a fun Family Quiz Night last night and it was a roaring 
success. Everyone had good fun taking part, especially in a challenge to be creative with 
spaghetti! Check out our Twitter feed for pictures of the action and follow us @calderwoodslc to 
keep up-to-date with all the news at Calderwood.  

http://p1chicksproject.primaryblogger.co.uk/


 
Crocus Tea (added 10.03.17) 
 

Congratulations to Room 8 and their wonderful teachers for a beautiful Crocus Tea this week. 
The children were amazing in their presenting skills and in raising awareness of Polio and its 
effect developing countries around the world. It was also lovely to see returning Calderwood 
pupils from Stonelaw selling Fairtrade items, you are always welcome. The children have raised 
a great amount for Polio charities and watch this space for a grand total announcement.  

 
World Book Day (added 03.03.17) 

 

What a fabulous World Book Day we had yesterday! The children's (and staff) costumes were 

outstanding and the whole school was full of a buzz for books. We had book scavenger hunts, 

reading challenges, Where's Wally searches, Gruffalo crispy cake making and much more! 

Thank you for supporting this event and for helping to instill a love of reading to your children. 

There's still time to enter the Reading Photo Challenge by sending your photos to Mrs Laing at 

gw14calderwooddht@glow.sch.uk. Good luck. 


